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Death Investigation

(Hollywood, S.C.) On December 22, 2015, shortly after 1:00 a.m., Charleston County Sheriff’s
Office deputies were dispatched to 4758 Wilson Road in Hollywood to investigate a shooting.
According to initial reports, the husband of the shooting victim stated that he followed his wife,
in separated vehicles, back to their residence after finding her at Po Boys Bar in Hollywood.
When he entered the residence, he discovered his wife on a bedroom floor with an apparent self-
inflicted gunshot wound. The victim was transported to the Medical University of South
Carolina, where she later died as result of her injuries.

This is an on-going death investigation being investigated by the Charleston County Sheriff’s
Office and the Charleston County Coroner’s Office. Although there isn’t any immediate
evidence of foul play, it has not been ruled out in this investigation.
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